«y-)

> g
\ 7_\f~.‘_ )

Lake Erie Academy
2740 W. Cenkal Ave
Toledo, OH 43404
417-475-3784
419-475-4048(fao x)

May 19, 2014

To Whom it May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to recommend Lauren Pate as a potential educator within your district. Miss Pate is
a dynamic educator who exudes passion and energy on a daily basis. I have had the privilege of working with
Lauren for over 2 years as her co-teacher. During that time, she and I were able to deliver engaging lessons,
many of which were driven by her energy.

Miss Pate has a knack for reaching diverse learners, especially students who would be considered “gifted.” 1
felt she excelled at keeping students who had already mastered content standards engaged and growing
academically. She was always able to find resources that promoted growth. Students in our classroom were

never “bored” as a result.

Lauren’s passion was evident in her participation in extra-curricular activities. She would be the first to
volunteer for committees, stayed after school to tutor students who needed it, reached out to families and so on.
Additionally, Miss Pate spent a lot of time preparing lessons that would reach students in an urban setting and
continuously improved her classroom management techniques to fit the environment we worked in (urban).

It is without hesitation that I recommend Miss Lauren Pate as an educator at your district. She would be an
asset to any program. As an instructional coach and administrator, I would nof hesitate to hire her at our
academy. Flease feel free to contact me should you have further comments, questions or concerns. I thank you
in advance for your careful consideration in this matter. 1 can be reached at
patricia.humbert@leonagroup.com or by calling (419)475-3786.

Sincerely,
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Patricia Humbert



